
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Seaham Harbour Nursery School Early Learners            
  
 
   Early Learners Newsletter June 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome back after the half term holiday, many of the children have been 
telling us about their holidays. Please can you take a few minutes to complete 
the attached ‘Story from Home’ sheet for your child’s learning journey.   
 
This final half term is a very busy time for everyone at Early Learners 
unfortunately, as we are still following Covid restrictions & guidance some of 
the things we would normally have done in the past with the children will not 
be able to happen. However, we will still do lots of other exciting things with 
the children. The first thing being this week will be a delivery of caterpillars 
that hopefully will grow and change over the next 5 weeks into beautiful 
butterflies. This will fit into our ‘Growth & Change’ theme which will also 
continue as the children plant & grow plants & seeds in the garden. 
 
June 14th-17th Gardening Week - We have bought lots of plants for the 
children to plant next week, if anyone can contribute any plants please can 
you send them in either this week or next week. 
 
Friday June 18th – Staff Training Day - Nursery is closed for all pupils. 
 
Friday July 9th – Learning Journeys will be given to children this year as a 
memento of their time at Early Learners, there will be no charge this year. 
 
Week beginning 12th July - last week at Early Learners with lots of fun 
activities. Early Learners closes 16th July for the Summer break. 
 
Polite Notice - Please can I ask you to be mindful of neighbours who live near 
nursery especially at drop off & pick up times and be considerate when 
parking your vehicle. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dress for the weather – As the warmer weather arrives and hopefully 
continues please make sure children are appropriately dressed with sunhats 
and have suncream on. Please could all children still bring a jacket as often 
the weather changes throughout the day and the children are outside for 
long periods of time.  
 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support by wearing masks, 
maintaining your distance and following our drop and go procedures, all 
important procedures to help keeping all children, staff and families safe. 
 
 
Children moving into main nursery – Unfortunately as we are still working 
under tight Covid restrictions, transition visits and Parents induction 
meetings will not happen in the same way as previously. Details of how we will 
be doing these will be e-mailed to you, along with confirmation of your child’s 
starting date.  
 
 
Early Learner Places – we still have some places for September. If you know 
anyone who might have a child for Early Learners please ask them to contact 
us for a place. 
 
 
Registering for Early Learners and Nursery – if you have a young child or 
know someone who has then a registration form can be completed to place 
names on the waiting lists for both Early Learners and Nursery. Please e-mail 
or ring Mrs Marshall for registration forms. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Scott 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 


